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Stockholm February 19, 2015 
 
Dear knights, brothers and sisters, 
 
On September 4-6, 2015, the Swedish Priory will host the International Convent of the Order of Knights 
Templar O.S.M.T.H. 
 
We are very happy to have the opportunity to host the International Convent this year since the first 
Swedish knight was dubbed 50 years ago. 
 
The meeting will be held in Stockholm and the weekend starts with a “Come Together Party”. 
 
The customary Grand Chapter will be held Saturday morning with attendance of all Grand Priors. All other 
participants will have time for their own activities. 
 
Saturday afternoon there will be a chapter of the order with dubbing of new Knights in one of the churches 
in Stockholm followed by a gala dinner. 
 
Sunday will all of our guests have the opportunity to get acquainted with our beautiful capital. The 
beginning of September in Stockholm is normally very summerlike. 
 
In order to facilitate our planning we would like to have your preliminary information on attendance 
including accompanying from each Priory sent to our Grand Chancellor Jonas Montgomery no later than 
March 15, 2015. 
 
E-mail: kansler@tempelherreorden.se 
 
 
Final invitation will be sent out in April. 
 
More information will be found on our site 
http://www.tempelherreorden.org/en/  
 
 
Non nobis, Domine, non nobis, sed nomimini Tuo da gloriam! 
 
 
Per Ölund, KGCTJ   Jonas F. Montgomery, KGCTJ 
Grand Prior    Grand Chancellor  
 
Order of Knights Templar of Sweden, O.S.M.T.H,  
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